
Town of Stratton 

Planning Commission Meeting Minutes 

Stratton Town Office 

Wednesday, March 2, 2011 
 

Attendance: Planners: Paul Schwippert, Rodney Cooney, Ray Hawksley, Kent Young and John Wadsworth, Rob 

Giunta, and Jenna Pugliese, PC Clerk and Stratton Mountain representative. 

 

At 7:05 p.m. the meeting was called to order by Paul Schwippert, Chair.   

 

Correspondences: Planning Commission Correspondences were distributed.  

 

Approval of Minutes: A motion was made by Kent Young to approve the minutes of the January monthly 

meeting. The motion received a second from John Wadsworth.  All concurred and the motion carried.  

 

Organizational Meeting: An organizational meeting was called to elect commission positions and 

determine meeting time and date.   

 Kent Young made a motion to nominate Paul Schwippert Chair of the Planning Commission.  

The motion received a second from John Wadsworth and all were in favor. 

 John Wadsworth made a motion to nominate Kent Young as Vice Chair of the Planning 

Commission.  The motion received a second from Rodney Cooney and all were in favor. 

 Ray Hawksley made a motion to nominate Avis Pickering Secretary of the Planning 

Commission.  The motion received a second from Rodney Cooney and all were in favor. 

 Kent Young made a motion to set the time and date of the  regularly scheduled monthly meeting 

to occur the first Wednesday of every month at 7 p.m., to adopt Robert’s Rules of Order, and to utilize 

the Rutland Herald and the Brattleboro Reformer for all notices.  The motion received a second from 

John Wadsworth.  All were in favor and the motion carried. 
 

 

Other Business:  Rob Giunta was present to discuss the challenges and deficiencies of telecom in the 

Stratton area.  Paul Schwippert recommended a subcommittee be created to look at this topic.  John 

Wadsworth and Rob Giunta both agreed to join.   

 

Rodney Cooney made a motion to adjourn.  Ray Hawksley seconded the Motion.  The meeting 

adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 

Transcribed by Jenna Pugliese, Clerk  


